
 

HP Inc. 
3390 East Harmony Road, MS 66 
Fort Collins, CO 80528 
Tel:(970) 898–8713 
 

 

Date: 2023-07-20  

   

FCC ID: B94SNPRC1950 

 

To the attention of 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 

Confidentiality Request 

To whom it may concern,  
Pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of Commission's rules (47CFR0.457,0.459) 
we, HP Inc., are requesting the Commission to withhold the following attachment(s) as 
confidential document from public disclosure indefinitely. 

 
Operational Description  

 

Above mentioned document contains detailed system and equipment description are 
considered as proprietary information in operation of the equipment. The public disclosure 
of above documents might be harmful to our company and would give competitor an unfair 
advantage in the market. 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 
----------------------------------------------- 
Manish Oswal 
Wireless Regulatory Engineer 
Tel: +65 6703 2925 
Fax: +65 6271 3160 
E-mail: Manish.Oswal@hp.com 


